
The County of Sacramento Department of Airports owns and operates Sacramento International 
Airport (SMF). The Department is issuing this Request for Proposals to solicit proposals from 
prospective contractors to provide general airport security services, including airport employee 
screening and inspection, in accordance with the specifications, terms, and conditions set forth in 
this RFP.  

As of this writing, proposed directives of the Transportation Safety Administration (TSA) would 
require screening of badged SMF workers who use access points from the public areas in the 
terminal buildings into restricted SMF areas by September 25, 2024. There are approximately 800 
people per day entering one or more times through such egress and ingress points. This directive 
would require the Department to conduct, at a minimum, daily random employee screening at two 
(2) or more of these egress and ingress points on a potential 24/7 schedule, as and where required 
by TSA. It is the goal of the County that the selected contractor commence the services described 
in this RFP as soon as practicable following execution of an agreement between the selected 
contractor and the County to meet applicable TSA timelines. 

  

Responses are due by October 7, 2024, 2:00 P.M. Pacific Daylight time. 

  

Link to RFP: https://sacramento.aero/scas/opportunities/bids_and_requests 
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